

RECEIVED FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION HALL RECEI

Sep 3 9 54 顯 %

27 August 1998

Federal Election Commission 999 E Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20463

To whom it may concern:

Please be advised that the street address for Rhode Island Campaign 98 has changed from 235 Promenade Street, Suite 465, Providence, RI 02908 to 22 Veterans Memorial Drive, Warwick, RI 02886. The mailing address has changed from P.O. Box 28405, Providence, RI 02908-0405 to P.O. Box 7818, Warwick, RI 02887-7818. The phone number remains the same. If you have any questions, please reach me at these addresses or by phone at (401) 351-1998.

Respectfully yours,

Timothy P. Gallogly

Treasurer